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Incoming 9th Grade or Current Wilson Student 
                                 Golf Tryouts 

If you are interested in joining the golf team please contact Coach Henry as soon as possible via 
email, phenry@lbschools.net. You may send in your video tryout at any time prior to July 20, 
2025. 

Video Tryout Instructions 
Any  golfer who wishes to be considered for the Wilson Golf Team should record themselves 
hitting shots at a local driving range and submit the video file via email to phenry@lbschools.net.  
You may record the video at any driving range.  Video should be no longer than 10 minutes long. 
In your video please include all of the following: 

● Shoot angles from behind yourself (the camera should be aimed out toward the driving 
range) 

● Include at least 3 swings with each of the following clubs 
○ Pitching wedge 
○ 9 Iron 
○ 6 Iron 
○ Driver 

● As you switch clubs please announce which club you are using 
Submission Deadline 

● All video submissions should be sent via email by 11:59 pm on Sunday, July 20, 2025.    
● Send all submissions to phenry@lbschools.net.   
●  If I do not receive a video  your child will not be registered for the golf class and will need to 

try out in the fall for the spring semester. 
 

Golf Season Schedule 
● Girls’ golf season starts Monday Aug 4, 2025 and ends in October 
● Boys’ golf season starts Monday January 5, 2026 and ends in June 

 
Social Media 

 If you have done so already please follow our account @lbwilsongolf on Instagram. 
Announcements are made through the Instagram account throughout the summer 
 
If you wish to take some time to improve your skills prior to the completion of a tryout  video 
here are some local PGA teaching professionals that our program recommends. Tim and Troy 
usually have summer camp programs. 

● Dave Heinen-702-324-3327 
● Troy Grant-714-401-4463 
● Tim Johnson-310-489-0898 
● Chris Blackmun-562-556-3474 
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